
A. Foundation, lnc.
P.O. Bqx 851

Inglis, Fi 32649

February 19, 1985

Dear Voyagers,

Comments are beginning to come in regarding the first experiences of
the project and I must admit that the f irst week had : a f ew surprises f or
me, some which I had not anticipated in any way. I am in the process of
preparing the f irst report on these, and as soon as I have this mailing off
to your I will return to work on the report and hopefully have it in the
mail to you within'a few days.

A few of you have sent in questions which I believe you will find
answered in the most recent Voyager reading. If after hearing the tape
you still need help with those questions, let me know. This latest reading
is code //V- 105, and it is enclosed in this mailing. As in the past, I
suggest that you li§tsn to the tape immediately as it contains pertinent
information about our next activlties with the Full Moon exercise.

The materials enclosed in this mailing are:

l. Cassette tape of reading llY-105, recorded on both sides.

2. Transcript of reading llV-103.

3. Transcript of reading /lV-104.

Remember to keep a journal of the events that are occuring for you,
especially noting exceptional contrasts in your meditations. It appears that
such contrasts have been a common occurance for a number of usr and I
would be interested to know how many are experiencing meditations of this
nature. Also remember to write down your dieams as well. There already
have been several situatidns I know of where material has t'fit togethertr,
apparently being given in pieces to several members.

Many Blessings,

E.T
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